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If you are unable to open any of the links visit our website at www.scaor.org 
or call Karen Kirwan at 831-464-2000 or kkirwan@scaor.org 

OFFICE  HOURS 
 

8:00am to 5:00pm Monday-Friday 
Every Thursday the office is closed from 

9:00-10:30am for a staff meeting 

2525 Main Street 
Soquel, CA 95073 
831-464-2000 
831-464-2881 Fax  

The SCAOR eScoop 

2009 Key & Tour fees are due 
by April 30th.  On May 4th key 
services will be interrupted and 

a late fee of $50 will be charged.  

SCAOR is now offering advertising 
on our website, www.scaor.org. This 
not only provides great exposure to 
the real estate industry but also to 

the public! We offer a variety of 
sizes and pricing to fit any budget. 

Click here for more information. 

On May 11th & 12th, Supra will be holding a keybox exchange at the Association office and you will 
have the opportunity to trade in that old AE11 box for a brand new leased iBox. Why the exchange? 
The electronic iBox’s open architecture will allow for future enhancements and the ability to incorpo-
rate other technologies such as the Palm and Blackberry devices. 
This will be a one for one exchange. You bring in one AE11 box and in return you will receive one 
leased iBox.  Bring in 10 and you get 10 leased iBoxes. Bring in 25 and you get 25 leased iBoxes, and 
so on and so on. 
To ensure a smooth and successful exchange each AE11 box must be registered in your name. If you 
procured AE11 boxes from another SCAOR member and the association was not notified you will need 
to do the following prior to the exchange. The previous owner of the box will need to notify Norma Mi-
lete via email nmilete@scaor.org. In the email please include the serial number (s) of the boxes and the 
name of the new owner. Notification must be in writing-no phone calls please. Please note: a one time 
transfer fee of $5.00 will be charged for this service. AE11 boxes procured through any other source 
(i.e.: Craigs List) other than SCAOR or a SCAOR member cannot be exchanged.  
The exchange on May 11th & 12th will be by appointment only. All REALTOR® members will receive 
a packet via USPS in the next few days. This packet will include your appointment date & time. If you 
are unable to keep the set appointment, contact the Association immediately to reschedule. 
Click here for more information and appointment schedule. 

KEYBOX EXCHANGE IS JUST AROUND THE CORNER 

Advertising Opportunities  
on SCAOR.org! 

April 2009 Forms Release 
Click here for details 

We need you to share your experience and expertise! 
This is your opportunity to help lead the Santa Cruz  

Association of REALTORS® in 2010 by becoming an Asso‐
ciation Director. Interested parties should contact Kathy 

Hartman at 831‐464‐2000 or kathy@scaor.org.  


